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MEDIA STATEMENT 

For immediate release  

CANCELLATION OF THE 19TH RIGHT TO RUN/WALK 21 MARCH 2020 

 

Following the pronouncements made by the State President Cyril Ramaphosa on 15 March 2020 on measures 

to combat the COVID-19 pandemic, Arcadia Running Club (ARC) hereby regrets to inform all stakeholders and 

participants that the Right to Run/ Walk Race that is scheduled to take place on Saturday 21 March 2020 is 

hereby cancelled.  

 

ARC understands that the cancellation of the event will result in extreme disappointment but the emergency 

of the situation calls for all of us to act with responsibility and in unison.  

 

ARC thanks all stakeholders and participants for their continued support. See you all on 21 March 2021!  

 

Issued by ARC 
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